NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY: TIRUCHIRAPPALLI - 620 015
OFFICE OF THE DEAN (ACADEMIC)

REF: NITT/DA/2013/71 Date: 23-11-2013
CIRCULAR

With reference to this office circular dated 15/10/2013, it may be recalled that in view of
NBA expert team visit during December 4 - 6, 2013, the classes for even semester of IV, VI and

VIII semesters of B.Tech. would begin immediately after the regular semester examinations.

The details are as follows:

B.Tech.VI Semester 25/11/2013 (10.30 am onwards)

B.Tech. VIII Semester 27/11/2013 (10.30 am onwards)

B.Tech. IV Semester 4/12/2013 (8.30 am onwards)

The NBA Team will be visiting the lecture hall complex during their accreditation visit. They
will observe the lectures delivered by the faculty and have interaction with the students on
Programme Educational Objectives (PEQO), Programme Outcomes (PO) and Course Outcomes

(CO) of their programmes.

DEAN (ACADEMIC)

To: All Heads of Departments with a request to circulate among all faculty

NB: CIV/CSE/EEE/ECE/MECH/MET/PRO/ICE/CHL/MATHS/PHY/CHY/ARCH
All Deans / All Wardens and Hostel Notice Boards

Professor of T& P, Librarian, Hostel Manager, Physical Director

Copy submitted to the Director information.



NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY::TIRUCHIRAPPALLI -15
Date: 15-10-2013

CIRCULAR

The institute has applied for accreditation from NBA for its B.Tech. programmes. The
visit by the NBA Expert Team to our institute is scheduled from 04-12-2013 to 06-12-2013. This
time, the entire accreditation process at our institute would be monitored by the mentors from
Washington Accord. During the visit, the NBA team would like to have discussions with faculty,
students and alumni members. In this regard, it is proposed to reschedule the academic calendar
for the ensuing even semester. Accordingly, the institute will reopen for even semester on the
next day after the odd semester examinations for all 2", 3 and final year B.Tech. programmes.
The students are informed to attend the classes immediately after the semester examinations. The
vacation for these students will be from 07-12-2013 to 19-01-2014. However, the schedule for

first year B.Tech., all semesters of B.Arch. and PG programmes will remain unchanged.

The detailed schedule is as follows:

Course Reopening Date
B.Tech.IV Semester 04-12-2013
B.Tech.VI Semester 25-11-2013
B.Tech. VIII Semester 27-11-2013

Accreditation is a mandatory process for the institute to ensure the quality of education
and improvement. Through this, the programmes/courses would be critically appraised to verify
that the institute or the programme continues to meet and exceed the norms and standards

prescribed by international institutions. Hence, the cooperation of all stakeholders of this institute

o
Dean (Academic)

is highly solicited to achieve this task.

Copy to
All Deans
All HODs
All Notice Boards
Submitted to the Director



